
 

Industry Advisory from the  

Building & Safety Department 

Independence Day Holiday Inspections Schedule 

June 25, 2020 

 
 

 

The City of Las Vegas Building & Safety Department will not be conducting inspections on Friday, July 

3, 2020 and Saturday, July 4, 2020; the department will be closed in recognition of Independence Day. 

 

Please keep this in mind when planning your inspections. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Michael Cunningham, P.E., CBO 

Building and Safety Deputy Director 

City of Las Vegas 
Building and Safety Department     


